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LEGAL NOTICE 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
FY18 Complete Street Improvements 

 
The Town of Weymouth, as Awarding Authority, invites the submission of sealed bids for 
construction of various Complete Streets improvements at various locations in the community. 
To be eligible to bid, contractors must be approved by the MassDOT Highway Division’s 
prequalification process. Improvements include but may not be limited to bituminous concrete 
sidewalk, cement concrete sidewalk, cement concrete wheelchair ramp construction, new 
granite curb, removing and resetting curb, cement concrete pads, installing bus shelters, 
installing bicycle parking racks and erecting shelters for the racks, loam and seeding, pavement 
markings, new traffic signs, removing and resetting signage onto new posts, new speed 
feedback display signs, new rectangular rapid flash beacons, and other incidentals. 
 
Bid documents may be obtained electronically beginning Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 
12:00 p.m. Requests for electronic files may be sent to Nicholas Bulens, Administrative Services 
Coordinator, Town of Weymouth at nbulens@weymouth.ma.us.   
 
BIDS ARE DUE on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at the Town of Weymouth’s 
Department of Planning and Community Development, 75 Middle Street 3rd Floor, Weymouth, 
Massachusetts 02189, and will be opened immediately thereafter in the Third Floor Conference 
Room, 75 Middle Street 3rd Floor, Weymouth, Massachusetts 02189. 
 
All sealed proposals must be delivered to the Town of Weymouth prior to the bid opening, as 
stated above, at which time and place they will be opened and read aloud. Bidders assume the 
risk of any delay due to mail delivery. Proposals received after the bid due date and time will be 
returned unopened. 
 
This project is funded through the MassDOT’s Complete Streets Funding Program. The Town of 
Weymouth reserves the right to waive any informalities in bids, to reject any or all bids, or to 
accept any proposal that in their judgment will be in the best interest of the Town. 


